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FAMILY FOUNDATION 

FUNDING OPPORTUNITY 

BOY SCOUTS WORKING ON EAGLE SCOUT SERVICE PROJECTS AND GIRL SCOUTS WORKING ON THE GOLD AWARD 

The Holle Family Foundation is pleased to offer Boy Scouts working on the rank of Eagle Scout and 

Girl Scouts working on the Gold Award an opportunity to secure funding in support of their service 

projects. To access the application, go to the Holle Foundation website at www.hollefoundation.org. 

The "Scouting Service Project" application will be under "Opportunities".

• Boy Scout projects require an upload of the Eagle Scout Service Project Workbook with all

approval signatures.
• Girl Scout projects require an upload of the project proposal packet with approval signatures.

Our application questions mirror those in the project booklets so simply copy and paste.

The Holle Family Foundation wants to know how Scouts are serving Alabama communities. A final 

report is required which includes a completed project booklet or document along with a few photos 
upon completion of the project. 

Grant Details: 

• Limited to Greater Alabama and Black Warrior Boy Scout Councils and The Girl Scouts of North 
Central Alabama.

• Suggested grant request is $500. Larger amounts (up to $1,000) may be requested for projects 

that represent a significant community impact.

• Grants must be used within 6 months.

• Projects must be completed:
o Boy Scouts: 6 months before Boy Scout's 18th birthday

o Girl Scouts: September 30th of the graduating year of high school
• Projects must demonstrate leadership skills and reflect the principles of Scouting.

• Projects that meet a community or public need will stand out for approval

•Proposal Details: 

• Must be submitted online through the Holle Family Foundation website .
• Must include a copy of the approved Service Project Workbook or Project Proposal Packet.
• Must include a letter of recommendation from a Scout Leader.

The applying Scout and Scoutmaster will be notified if the service project is approved for funding. 
For Boy Scout's, checks will be made payable to both the Scout and Scoutmaster. For Girl Scout's, 

funds will be administered through Girl Scout of North Central Alabama. 

If additional information or assistance is needed, contact the Holle Family Foundation via email at 

info@HolleFoundation.org. 
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